
At Wall of Strength PT, we are committed to ensuring that our website is accessible to the 

widest possible audience, regardless of ability or circumstance. We strive to conform to the 

Web Content Accessibility Guidelines (WCAG) 2.1 Level AA, as published by the World 

Wide Web Consortium (W3C). These guidelines provide strategies to make web content 

more inclusive and user-friendly for individuals with disabilities. 

We recognize that achieving full compliance is an ongoing process, and while we endeavour 

to maintain accessibility across all areas of our website, there may be some limitations. This 

is due to the dynamic nature of our content and regular updates. Please know that we are 

continuously working to improve the accessibility of our website to ensure a seamless 

experience for all users. 

If you encounter any issues or have suggestions for improving accessibility, we encourage 

you to reach out. Your feedback is invaluable in helping us enhance the usability of our 

website. 

You can contact our Accessibility Coordinator at: 

• Email: admin@wallofstrengthpt.com 

Thank you for helping us make Wall of Strength PT more inclusive for everyone. 

 


